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Landcare Committee 

 
 

Minute extract from meetings held on 19 September 2005 
 
 
Divisional Manager’s Report 
 
Resolved 
 
That the Committee 

 
(1) Receive the report.  
 
(2) Note the contents of the report. 

 
 

Matters Raised By Councillors 
 

Councillor Greig requested that the five resident groups on the Hill be given written notice when 
submissions are being sought on the Belmont Regional Park Draft Management Plan. 
 
The Committee Chairperson suggested that a report be prepared for a future committee meeting on 
Whitireia Park and the Wairarapa Wetlands following Councillor Aitken’s request for an update. 
 

 
 


